
Hello!                                                                                                                  
This week we have… 

- Created and described our own magical garden setting in English. 
- Measured and recorded length and height in maths. 
- Sketched flowers in art. 
- Identified and named garden plants in science.  

Next week we will be… 

- Starting to create our own non-fiction booklet all about different plants/flowers in English. 

- Recognising and understanding the value of different coins in maths.  

- Identifying trees by their leaves in science. 

- Painting a vase of flowers in art. 

Homework 23rd June:                                                                                                                                                         

Homework this week is all about measuring length and height. Please see the homework sheer for 

instructions.  

Buster’s Book Club                                                                                                                                                                           

This week in Class 1 we had 15 children who met the reading target, 13 children who exceeded the reading 

target and totalled 144 additional minutes of reading. Our STAR READER this week is ARCHIE . 

Our trip to Bedgebury Pinetum 

Class 1 had a BRILLIANT time on their class trip to Bedgebury Pinetum on 19th June. We went via minibus 

to the forest and were met by a lovely lady called Vikki. She had set up lots of activities for us to do! We 

had to dress up as a forester and ride in a wheelbarrow along a course. It was quite tricky to steer the 

wheelbarrow but we loved sitting inside! We had to guide each other through a forest trail. The floor was 

bumpy and there were narrow bridges to cross, but we were brilliant with instructions so made it safely 

around the course! We also had a go at using sticks and string to pick up items in the forest. We made a 

bridge out of crates and planks to get safely across the ‘muddy river’ AND we had to use all our strength to 

move tyres from different pillars in the right order. Lastly, we made our own SUPER shelters out of logs, 

branches and twigs. When we finished building them Vikki poured water over the top to see if they were 

waterproof! Obviously, we had built them very well so only got a little wet! We really enjoyed our day out. 

We were very well behaved all day, had lots of fun and now know we are FANTASTIC at team work!  

             

Have a good weekend!                                                                                                                                               

Miss Crayford  


